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Invitation 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

On the occasion of the publication of the consolidated results for financial year 2022, 

we are pleased to invite you to our Annual Press Conference. It will take place this year 

 

on March 9, 2023, 10:30 AM (CET) at the DHL Innovation Center, 

Junkersring 55, 53844 Troisdorf. 

 

Accompanying the Group's key figures, the entire Board of Management will explain how 

the organization has developed during the financial year 2022 and will be available to 

answer your questions. 

 

Please use the following link, if you would like to register for the event:  

https://www.event-dhl.com/fy2022apc. Our press office is available at +49 (0)228/182 

9944 and will assist you with any question you might have.  

 

Journalist working rooms will be available in the DHL Innovation Center between  

6.30 a.m. and 1 p.m. CET. Should you not be able to attend the press conference in 

person, you may join virtually. In that case, all documents around the earnings release will 

be available at www.dpdhl.com starting from 7.00 a.m. CET. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anita Gupta  

SVP Global Media Relations 

Monika Schaller  

EVP Group Communications, Sustainability 

& Brand 
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